Hixon Development Company

May 15, 1990

Ms. Alice Dugger

New Mexico 0Oil Conservation Division
1000 Rio Brazos Road

Aztec, New Mexico 87410

Subject: Evans Well No. 1
790' FNL, 790' FWL
Sec. 5, T24N, R2W

Rio Arriba County, New Mexico

Dear Ms. Dugger:

MAY1 61930

OIL CON. Div
DiST. 3

Hixon Development Company requests that the Completion Report
and all logs concerning the above referenced well be kept

"Confidential".

Very truly yours,

YTV

Earlene J. Bickford
Administrative Manager

EJB/das

Post Office Box 2810
Farmington, New Mexico 87499
505/326-3325



